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OC Streetcar Vehicle Delivery
The third OC Streetcar vehicle will be delivered and off loaded to Santa Ana Boulevard between Western Avenue and Raitt
Street. The vehicle is scheduled to arrive between midnight and 6 a.m. on May 29. The truck and trailer will be parked for
several hours while crews lower the vehicle from the trailer onto city streets. Once it is secured on the tracks, the vehicle will be
pushed along the tracks across Raitt Street to the Maintenance and Storage facility. During the delivery you can expect:

Bright lights and loud noise 
Work crews moving around the vehicle
No street parking on the north side of Santa Ana Boulevard between Western Avenue and Raitt Street

Residents will be able to access their driveways with assistance.

The vehicles of the OC Streetcar fleet will be delivered every two weeks. Delivery and unloading activities require the closure of
the Santa Ana Boulevard westbound lane and night work from 11 p.m. to 6 a.m. each time

The schedule is subject to change due to inclement weather or unforeseen operational issues. If a weather event or operational
issue occurs on the anticipated delivery date, the delivery will be delayed until the conditions allow the activity to start. This work
may be loud.

Delivery Area

OC Streetcar | 550 S. Main Street | Orange, CA 92868 US
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